

Make a Request for a Presentation or Materials

Introducing the Admissions Assistance Request Form!

You're going to want to bookmark this page! We've created a convenient way for counselors and advisors to request UTA Admissions presentations and materials.

If you would like a UTA admissions counselor to present to your students or if you would like to request brochures of swag items, all you need to do it submit the Admissions Assistance form.



Click Here for the Admissions Assistance Form

Common Application — The Preferred Way to Apply

The Common App is now available for both prospective freshman and transfer students. Please let your students know that UTA recommends students use the Common App when submitting their application. Our First-Year and Transfer How to Apply pages outlines all the steps students need to complete and submit their application and get an admission decision.

Click Here for First-Year How to Apply

Click Here for Transfer How to Apply

Self-Reported Academic Record Requirement for First-Year Students

Incoming first-year students who want to be considered for general merit scholarships must submit a Self-Reported Academic Record (SRAR) to UTA after submitting their admissions application. The SRAR allows students to self-report their courses, grades, class rank, and other academic information directly to UTA thereby speeding up the application process. Once the student registers for classes at UTA, we will validate the student's high school record after receiving the final official high school transcript. The SRAR can be found in the student's UTA portal in their To Do list later, if needed. When they click on the high school transcript link, it will give them the option of submitting the SRAR or students can complete their SRAR at any time by visiting https://srar.selfreportedtranscript.com/Login.asp.

Click Here for More About SRAR Guidelines



Expanded Guaranteed Admissions Pathways and Personal Statement for First-Year Students

Students applying to UTA for fall 2025 will see a new component on their UTA college application. Students will need to submit a brief personal statement as part of their application packet. The personal statement is limited to 500 characters and asks students to share any challenges or extenuating circumstances they experienced during high school that may have impacted their academic performance and what they did to overcome those challenges. While the personal statement is not required to submit an application, it is strongly recommended that students submit it along with their application. The personal statement will be reviewed and taken into consideration when a student does not meet guaranteed admission criteria to UTA as part of the individual holistic review process. If a student does not submit a personal statement with their application, they will experience a delay in their application review.

UTA has also added several pathways for admission to the university. Multiple combinations of unweighted GPAs, class rank (if provided), and test scores (if submitted), will now offer additional ways to receive guaranteed admission to UTA. The new pathways also consider advanced credit to recognize the students' effort in taking a more rigorous high school curriculum through AP, IB, dual credit, and honors courses.

Click Here for More About the New Pathways

More Resources: uta.edu/admissions/counselors

UTA Admission Dates and Deadlines

October 15, 2024

 Spring 2025 Application Priority Deadline (All Students)

December 1, 2024

FAFSA Opens for Fall 2025

February 15, 2025

 Fall 2025 Application Priority Deadline (Freshman Students)

March 1, 2025

- Fall 2025 Scholarship Deadline (All Students)
- Fall 2025 & Summer 2025
 Financial Aid Priority Deadline (UTA Student Code: 003656)
- Fall 2025 Application Priority Deadline (Transfer Students)

May 1, 2025

- Accept UTA Offer of Admission
- Make Appointment with Academic Advisor
- Sign up for New Maverick Orientation

*Please note that the College of Architecture Planning and Public Affairs set it's own application deadlines.

Learn more here.



UTA Scholarship & Financial Aid Night

October 8, 2024 | 5:30 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.

Spread the word about the UTA Scholarship and Financial Aid Night. The event will be on October 8, 2024 at the UTA campus from 5:30-8:30 p.m. in the Bluebonnet Ballroom at the University Center. It is open to any prospective student who wants to learn more about how to fund their college education at UTA. The event will include presentations on merit scholarship qualifications, financial aid processes, and the Terry Foundation Scholarship. There will also be representatives from Admissions as well as other UTA departments at the Scholarship Fair to learn more about departmental scholarship availability.

Students Can Sign Up Here

Maverick Experience Open House

November 2, 2024 | 8:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m.

Encourage your students to visit UTA for our signature open house event, Maverick Experience! This event is open to any prospective student who wants to learn more about admissions, scholarships, housing, academics and more. It is a great way for students and their families to learn more about what makes UTA special and unique for our students. Admissions will also host an application station at the open house and any student that applies at the event will automatically receive an application fee waiver. Encourage your students to bring a copy of their unofficial transcripts to complete the SRAR on site as well!

Maverick Experience will be on Saturday, November 2 from 8 a.m. - 3 p.m. beginning at Texas Hall and transitioning to the University Center throughout the day.

Students Can Sign Up Here

International Student Assistance

If you have an international student that is currently in one of your classes considering UTA for fall 2025, and they have questions, we can help! You can direct them to speak with Ashley Jackson in the UTA Office of Admissions.

Email Ashley at: ashley.jackson@uta.edu

Considering Graduate School?

Are you thinking about obtaining a master's degree or certificate to further your educational or professional career? UTA is a convenient and affordable option for you too. If you have questions, reach out to our Associate Director of Graduate Studies, Sebastian Fuentes, in the UTA Admissions Office.

Email Sebastain at: sebastian@uta.edu

